Lee, Chris

From: Owczarski, Jim

Sent: Monday, May 19, 2025 7:30 PM

To: Leichtling, Samuel

Cc: Lee, Chris

Subject: Re: Moxy Hotel - Council Review Extension (CC 241339)
Received.

Chris, for the file.

Jim

From: Leichtling, Samuel <Samuel.Leichtling@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Monday, May 19, 2025 6:43 PM

To: Owczarski, Jim <jowcza@milwaukee.gov>

Cc: Zelazny, Dana <D.Zelazny@milwaukee.gov>; Lee, Chris <clee@milwaukee.gov>; Crump, Lafayette
<Lafayette.Crump@milwaukee.gov>; Connelly, Kristin D. <Kristin.Connelly@milwaukee.gov>; Fonseca, Tanya
<Tanya.Fonseca@milwaukee.gov>; Dobbs, Joseph <jdobbs@milwaukee.gov>; Schanning, Mary
<Mary.Schanning@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: FW: Moxy Hotel - Council Review Extension (CC 241339)

From: Michael Belot <MBelot@bucks.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 8, 2025 4:37 PM

To: Crump, Lafayette <Lafayette.Crump@milwaukee.gov>

Cc: Leichtling, Samuel <Samuel.Leichtling@milwaukee.gov>; Peter Feigin <PFeigin@bucks.com>
Subject: RE: Moxy Hotel - Council Review Extension

Commissioner,

Thank you for the note and for your continued partnership with the Bucks and Deer District.
Yes, we will grant the extension.

We greatly appreciate the relationship with you, DCD and Mayor Johnson.

Sincerely,

Michael

From: Crump, Lafayette <Lafayette.Crump@milwaukee.gov>
Sent: Thursday, May 8, 2025 4:20 PM

To: Michael Belot <MBelot@bucks.com>

Cc: Leichtling, Samuel <Samuel.Leichtling@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: FW: Moxy Hotel - Council Review Extension




CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Mike,

| hope you and the entire organization know how much DCD and the entire Mayor Johnson administration value our
relationship with the Bucks and your forward looking perspective with respect to development of the Deer District.

As with NCG, we will need confirmation from the appropriate Bucks-related entity as well, that an extension of time for
the Council to review your application is granted. We are hopeful that the team will grant an extension through June 30,
2025, allowing time for ZND and the Common Council to continue to review the proposed development. If you are
agreeable to the extension, please provide a confirmation to my office, which we will also share with the City Clerk.

Thank you,

Lafayette

Lafayette L. Crump (he/him), Commissioner
Department of City Development

809 North Broadway

Milwaukee, WI 53202-3617

Ph: (414) 286-5800 / Fax: (414) 286-5467
lafayette.crump@milwaukee.gov
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From: Crump, Lafayette <Lafayette.Crump@milwaukee.gov>
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